
 
 

 

Greetings from the Governor 
June 10, 2023 

 
I am pleased to offer warm greetings to all those attending and participating in the One 
World One Seattle festival. 
 
One World One Seattle has been designed to showcase a wide variety of art forms and 
world cultures. In addition to an exciting array of music and dance performances, the 
festival presents a variety of booths with hands-on activities. One World One Seattle is free 
for everyone, and suitable for all ages. This festival offers families an excellent opportunity 
to celebrate the diverse cultures that make up Seattle’s vibrant community. 
 
I applaud Northwest Share for organizing One World One Seattle to promote understanding 
and unity in the community through arts and culture. As you learn about numerous cultural 
traditions and practices, I hope you savor delectable cuisine brought to you by Northwest 
Share’s unique vegetarian food truck. 
 
Seattle’s Office of Economic Development is co-sponsoring One World One Seattle with 
Northwest Share. I have no doubt that this collaboration will benefit not only Westlake 
Park, but all of Downtown Seattle. 
 
Thank you all for coming, and please accept my best wishes for a memorable day of 
spectacular performances, excellent food, and fascinating stories at One World One Seattle.  
 

Very truly yours, 

 
Jay Inslee 
Governor 


